Dear Mr. Andrew Smith MP,

You may be aware that 10% of our tax that goes to the military and the campaign to inform people of this and that some are with holding this 10% tax to be used for furthering peace. There are seven British citizens who are taking it to the European Court of Human Rights. More information on the www.peacepays.org and www.peacetaxseven.com web sites. 

It is inconsistent that we have had the right of conscientious objection for 90 years but are we still have no choice but to fund wars from our taxes. ‘EDM 1658 Conscientious objection from Taxes for Military Purposes’ addresses this and calls for the military portion of tax contributions from conscientious objectors to war to be directed to a government-controlled fund specifically for promoting peace and security without violence

I call upon you to sign EDM 1658 and actively support peace tax and those who with hold 10% of their taxes for this purpose.

Yours sincerely,

Name

Address inc postcode.







